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October 20, 2020 
 
 
 
Ms. Kimberley A. Campbell, Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission 
4325 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-4300 
 

Re: Docket No. G-41, Sub 55 - Toccoa Natural Gas - Annual Review of 
Gas Costs for the year July 1, 2019 through June 30, 2020 

 
Dear Ms. Campbell: 
 
 In connection with the above-referenced docket, I transmit herewith for filing 
on behalf of the Public Staff the testimony of Zarka H. Naba, Utilities Engineer, 
Natural Gas Section, Energy Division; and the testimony of Iris Morgan, Staff 
Accountant, Accounting Division. 
 

By copy of this letter, I am forwarding a copy of the above to all parties of 
record. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
Electronically submitted 
/s/ Gina C. Holt 
Staff Attorney 
gina.holt@psncuc.nc.gov 
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